

Dear SABPA members and friends,

We are calling for more donations from you to continue our efforts in providing life-saving medical supplies for local hospitals and clinics fighting against COVID-19. We have successfully identified reliable sources for the medical supplies that have been confirmed by the receiving medical facilities to be acceptable for use by their doctors and nurses and hope to seize the opportunity to purchase more.

Thanks to your overwhelming responses and generosity, we raised more than \$50,000, including \$20,000 from SABPA's commitment, within a week of our last call for donation on March 20th. Our volunteers have worked tirelessly to procure and donate over 10,000 pieces of critical medical PPEs, such as masks, face shields, and protective gowns, to local medical institutions, including *UCSD Health, Palomar Health, Family Health Center, Somerset Subacute and Rehab, UCI Health, Kaiser Fontana, USC Critical Care and Sleep Medicine, Chino Valley Medical Center, Internal Medicine Associates, and Alvarado Hospital.* We have also ordered another 5000 protective gowns and are in the procurement of 10 ventilators in partnership with ACCEF to support local hospitals and clinics. In addition to individual donors, several organizations, including PharmaBlock, WuXi Apptec, PacDent, GenScript, and Innovative Material and Devices, joined our efforts in donating the medical supplies they have to the hospitals and clinics. We want to thank you for your trust in SABPA and would welcome more of you to partner with us in reaching our common goals. We are happy to report that many of the donated PPEs have been delivered and used immediately to protect the well-being of our doctors and nurses.











We have exhausted all the donations received to date, but the medical supplies are still in high demand. We would like to encourage you to continue to make donations through the SABPA website (visit www.sabpa.org, go to the "Donations" tab, and click "Donation to COVID-19 Relief Fund"), or click this link. You will receive a confirmation email and be recognized on the SABPA website (optional) after the donation is made. Please contact Mingzhu Zhang at mingzhu.zhang@sabpa.org should you have any questions about making donations.

Best regards, Stephanie Shi, Chair of SABPA BOD Peter Huang, President, San Diego Chapter Kevin Shao, President, OC/LA chapter